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Dear Sirs:

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) is sending you this letter regarding the
Kenai Airport Fuel Service site referenced above because our records depict that you are the responsible
parties for the historical fuel releases that occurred at this site. The first intent of this letter is to inform
you that that I have been assigned project manager tesponsibilities for the Kenai Airport Fuel Service
site. Please direct future correspondence regarding this site to me.

I have reviewed the site file in an attempt to determine the current status of the site. From information
available in our file, the in-situ treatment system was last operated in 2007, as documented in the June

2008 Remedial Action Report #5 Kenai Airport Fuel Setvice.

We find no further correspondence or reports in our recotds from either you or your consultant after
June 2008. If additional work has been completed, please provide our office with a copy of any report(s)
documenting the work accomplished.

If no additional work has been completed, and no additional repotts are available, then provide
information on the current status of the site and present a corrective action work plan for additional
work to complete this cleanup project. The corrective action work plan must include the following work
tasks:

1. Hstablish current groundwater quality in site monitoring wells;
2. Re-confirm groundwater flow direction;
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3. Identify surface water conditions in the drainage ditch, (evaporation pond);

4. Present a discussion regarding the condition of the air-spatge vapor extraction remediation
system; and

5. Include recommendations for additional remediation system operation.

Please submit a work plan to our office by July 14, 2016. If you have any questions regarding this
correspondence, or other aspect of this project, you may contact me at the Kenai Area office, 262-5210,
extension 412.

Sincerely,

(&:C;._@,sﬁz?/

Peter Campbell
Environmental Program Specialist

Ce: Sean Wedemeyer, Public Works Director, City of Kenai
Crowley Marine Services
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